
Minutes of TRACKS General Meeting 
December 9, 2023, at Jim Snitzer’s Residence 

 
1) Meeting called to order by Steve Dobbs at 11:40 AM. 
2) No new members present. Approximately 30 members were present plus one guest. 
3) Minutes of previous meeting distributed of October 14, 2023, for review. There was no November 

General Meeting. Motion made by Arlene Nelson to approve; seconded by Charmi Weker. All in favor. 

4) Old Business:  
a. Steve spoke gave the Forest Service update on trails.  
b. The Buena Vista land transfer has been completed. Buena Vista will have a new trail system in 

the future.  

c. Blue Ridge is first on list for 2024 after a two-year delay.  
d. We have proposed a re-route on Chipmunk marker 7.5 to 18, which is about 2.5 miles. 

5) New Business:  
a. Facebook and Instagram: Destiny Madaje is now in charge of our Facebook account and started 

an Instagram account. MailChimp is still active. 
b. Zelle QR code is being used for donations. Also spoke of electronic transfer of funds from 

TRACKS bank accounts to facilitate ease in payments. 
6) Announcements:  

a. The board was introduced along with Nate Kear who is in Tucson. 
7) Next General Meeting will be at Sal & Teresa’s on Woodland Road on January 13, 2024, at 8 AM. 
8) Motion to adjourn by Ron Miller; seconded by Lynn Krigbaum. All in favor. Meeting adjourned at 11:50 

AM. 

Submitted by Kay Alderton, Secretary/Board Member 
 


